
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>

Haley, Michael <MichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/6/2015 11:51:52 AM
Subject: RE: EMD Alert - Marion County Flooding

The shelter is still open with a population of eight as of this morning. The ARC has a target of Monday 
for closing and will get disaster case (ARC and DSS) workers in tomorrow to assist. They may be 
able to coordinate housing earlier and will move them if they can. They don’t want the residents to 
return because of debris that washed into homes. 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 11:10 AM
 
To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Michael; Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly; Godfrey, Rob; Smith, Austin
 
Subject: EMD Alert - Marion County Flooding
 

Overnight, significant rain fell in the county, necessitating the closure of many roads. Police and Fire 
department personnel conducted water rescues. 
 

A shelter has been established at Gapway Baptist Church in Mullins that is managed/staffed by ARC 
responders. At last report, the shelter has a total of 5 residents. 
 

No state assistance requested. 
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